
  
  

School Gymnasium 

 
Life Chain is this Sunday 

October 4 
2:30 to 3:30 p.m. 

 
South side of "O" Street between 48th to 50th streets. 

Knights News 
Father Peter A. Welling Council 13576 
ST. PATRICK CHURCH, LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 

O C T O B E R  2 0 1 5  

Next General Meeting   

Wednesday, October 7, 7pm 

FIRST DEGREE 
EXEMPLIFICATION 

THURSDAY 
OCTOBER 8, 6:30PM 

 
INSIDE: 

  2. GK Report 

3. Good of the Order 
    Insurance Agent 
 

4. Support Sponsors 
    Birthdays 
 

5. Officers/Directors 
    Calendar 
 

6. Resolution 

7. Pro-Life Education 
PLEASE REMEMBER 
OCTOBER ROSARY 
        WEEKDAYS  
 6:30 PM in the Church 
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    Grand Knight Report 

 
Brother Knights, 
 
This will be a very contemporary report because if you get this newsletter this weekend 
you will have seen or been a part of the annual membership drive. 
This is a way you can be part of The New Evangelization by supporting these efforts of 
getting Catholic men to look at strengthening their faith.  Thank you to all who help this 
Sunday with the membership drive. 
We will receive our recognition from the Knights of Columbus Supreme Office for the 
12 new members that joined our Council last year.  Some of these Knights have been 
very instrumental in some of the projects successes that they have been part of.  As is the 
case Nationwide, Statewide and in our Council even though we have 12 new members 
we lost 2 Knights.  Msgr David Hintz, who helped start our Council and David McBride.  
Please remember them in your prayers. We also updated our Council Plaque 
remembering our deceased Knights and it is displayed in Finegan Hall.   So you can see 
it is helpful to just ask a Catholic man if he would like information about our Council and 
the Knights of Columbus.  Many Knights say that that they were just asked and from 
there their interest continued and even in their current level of participation they learn 
about Councils and activities and friends. 
The Council’s first Pancake Breakfast where parishioners left the church and walked 
down a cover hallway went very well and was very tasty.  269 dinners were served and 
the St. Patrick Catholic School book fair was the best ever.  
This year our Council has contributed to our New Church pledge and paid our share of 
the security camera system.  We are financially and spiritually supporting our 
Seminarians and are part of the Christ In The City missionaries.   Regional Soccer 
Challenge, Pitch Tournament, Tootsie Roll Program, Buck a Month weekend, Parish 
STARS event. Pew installation are all programs that the Council supports.   Your help is 
appreciated in any of the programs and thank you to those that are involved. 
Well I have errands to take care of so bye for now. 
 
Thank you, God bless you and your families. 
 
Steve Becker GK 

 

!!
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FROM OUR INSURANCE AGENT 
LTC	
  Is	
  an	
  Important	
  Piece	
  of	
  the	
  Puzzle 

There are many financial consultants and retirement authorities who emphasize the need 
for a long-term care (LTC) product for estate preservation and family protection. While 
many commercial life insurance companies have gotten out of the long-term care business, 
the Knights of Columbus considers LTC a very important piece of the family protection 
puzzle. The Order has been actively offering our members this product for nearly 15 years 
without a premium increase on current policyholders. Members who wisely purchased an 
LTC plan from the Knights in 2000 are still paying the same premiums today. Even better, 
our LTC coverage is backed by the full strength of the Order, which remains rooted in our 
strong Catholic values. Talk about stability when it counts.  
If we have not spoken about your need for LTC coverage in your family portfolio, please 
take some time out of your schedule to meet with me.  
Remember, long-term care policies are underwritten based on your health, and you most 
likely will never be any healthier than you are today.  

 

John Soukup  
402-560-5014 
john.soukup@kofc.org 

 
 
 
 

Good of the Order Pray for our deceased Brother Knights! 
 

Matthew P. Kilcawley        Leonard J. (Sam) Venhaus 
James W. Sand        Clarence J. (Chuck) Wurdinger 
Ronald (Ron) F. Peppmuller       Benedict L. (Ben) Rerucha 
Lawrence R. Benes Sr.          Francis (Frank) V. Wiese 
Gerald Beuttner              William (Bill) J. Kipper 
Joseph (Joe) F. Jaworski       Arthur (Art) Foerster 
David M. McBride          Monsignor David R. Hintz 
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OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS! 

10-01    Wayne Petrzilka 

10-02    Joseph Mueggenberg 

10-04    Michael Faughn 

10-10    Bruce Alt 

10-10    Gary Micek 

10-11    Craig Corder 

10-13    David Hutcheson 

10-14    Brian Havlovic 

10-22    Larry Helter 

10-31    Alex Jozsa 

10-31    Andrew Strasburg 
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COUNCIL CALENDAR September 2015 
 

October 7  Regular Meeting 7pm 
October 8  First Degree, Candidates arrive at 6:30pm 
October 18  Church Pew Workers Appreciation BBQ 
October 23  Pitch Tournament 7pm 
October 27  Officer Meeting 7pm 
November 8  Pancake Breakfast 6:30am to 1pm 
November 11 Parish Military Veterans Mass and Program 
November 15 Pro-Life Education (see next page) 2:30pm 
November 20     STARS 
 

Council Directors 
 
Family   Gary Taylor         402-465-0727 
Church   Jeff Blaser        402-466-2494 
Youth   Kevin Landwehr       402-875-1899 
Asso. Youth  Gerald Frain        402-466-5635 
Asso. Youth 2  Mike Hosek        402-742-3880 
Pro-Life  Del Ridder        402-476-7381 
Education  Albert Schrader  III 402-467-3784 
Health                            Don Buresh         402-499-9806 
Health   Gary Micek        402-464-6507 
Vocations  Dave Wilson        402-464-6733 
Council   Stan Fraas        402-464-7362 
Membership  Steve Bieber        402-310-1381 
Newsletter  Bob Kelty        402-202-1601 
Web Site/Publicity Bob Kelty        402-202-1601 
4th Degree Contact Rod Middagh        402-474-7449 
 

Council Officers 
 
Grand Knight  Steven Becker       402-466-6386 
Chaplain  Fr. Schweiger       402-466-2752 
Dep. Grand Knight Dave Wilson       402-464-6733 
Chancellor  Rod Middagh       402-474-7449 
Warden   Martin Wink       402-540-5438 
Recorder  Bob Kelty       402-202-1601       
Treasurer  Jeff Boettcher        402-405-6884 
Advocate  Mike Hosek       402-742-3880 
Lecturer  Dick Zierke       402-570-6190 
Inside Guard  Brad Flemmig       402-310-0888 
Outside Guard  Terry Ryan       402-466-7115 
Trustee 1  Craig Arent       402-667-2448 
Trustee 2  Jim Petrzilka       402-467-4931 
Trustee 3  Gary Taylor       402-465-0727 
Financial Secretary Albert Schrader III 402-467-3784 
 

Pray for Our Seminarians! 
Michael McHale and Jason Doher 

 

Our Council would like to Honor: 
 

 

Knight of the Month: Stephen Kuchar     
 

Family of the Month:   Steven and Nancy Becker 
 



  

 

 FR PETER A WELLING COUNCIL 13576     ST PATRICK, LINCOLN OCT 2015  

6 

 
 
 
FROM OUR FINANCIAL SECRETARY AL SCHRADER III 
 
To be voted on at the regular meeting October 7: 

 

Resolution for Council #13576 Name Change 
 
 

Whereas, Monsignor David R. Hintz faithfully served St. 
Patrick’s Parish as Priest and Pastor for nineteen years, and, 
 
Whereas, Monsignor Hintz was the driving force in the formation 
of Council #13576, and, 
 
Whereas, Monsignor Hintz served as Charter Chaplain for 
Council #13576. 
 
Now, Therefore, Be It Resolved, that we, the Knights of 
Council #13576, wish to honor the service and devotion of our 
Priest, Pastor, Chaplain, Brother Knight and beloved friend, 
Monsignor David Hintz, by renaming Council #13576, the 
Monsignor David R. Hintz Council. 
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